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Our first 'Crafty' Coffee Morning was held on Saturday 1st July at  

St Luke's Church.  It gave us a chance to display some of our          

members' crafty talents and raise some funds to keep the club running. 

We had a few demonstrations and also Guess the Name of the Penguin 

(Linda Gammon's creation), this was won by our member Valerie Quinn - 

and as an added  bonus was presented by a surprise visitor,                 

Fiona Bruce MP.    

Françoise Rothery has been exhibiting at the 

Cheshire Show for 25 years and her          

exhibits showcased some very delicate and 

beautiful craftsmanship. Also there were 

knitting, crocheting, 

patchwork and paper 

crafting exhibits.  To 

keep us   entertained 

the Holmes Chapel   

Ukulele Group            

performed  throughout 

the morning.  

Well done to all our members for making the event a success. 

Meetings are held in St Luke’s Church 

Hall on the 4th Tuesday of each month, 

please ring our   Secretary Thelma   

Dutton on 01477  537989  or  our 

President Wendy Morgan on 01477 

534659 if you’d like to join us.   

 

Have a look at our website for more   

information - holmeschapelwi.weebly.com    

 @holmeschapelwi  Crafty Coffee Morning 

Cheshire Show 
Two of our members entered the 

Cheshire 

Show this 

year -      

Françoise 

and Linda.  

A 2nd for Françoise's cheese straws and 

good comments from the judges for their 

other entries. 



Once again we held our 'Bottle Tombola' stall at the Village Fair in July. Luckily 

the weather stayed lovely for us so it was a busy day, loads to see and do. Well 

done to the organisers. 

Summer 
Luncheon 

 
This year's Dane Valley 
Group Summer Luncheon 
was held at the Yellow 
Broom on Thursday 27th 
July and attend by some of 
our ladies. 

Village 

Fair 

Celebrating Holmes Chapel 

Show 

This Show was held on Saturday 17th September at the   

Community Centre and showcased our village in fine style. 

 Twenty-five organisations pitched their gazebos around the 

field at the Community Centre showing our community all 

they had to offer. We were no exception as we held a 

'Name the Doll' and 'Number of Sweets in a Jar'              

competitions.  Linda Gammon,  Valerie Quinn and Lesley 

Davies manned the stall and Linda’s beautiful doll was won 

by one of our members, Jean Jepson and the Sweets were 

won by a   grateful young boy. Two hundred exhibits filled the hall with entries ranging from chocolate owls baked by the 

brownies to displays of  vegetables grown on our local allotments.  There were a few entries from our members with success 

for Lesley   Davies and Linda Gammon, which ranged from 1st prize to commended in various categories. There were plenty of 

classic cars on display with the ukulele band and the Hermitage school choir filling the café with music. A great success, well 

done to all the organisers.  


